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Montana State Library 

Memo 
To: Commission Members 

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian 

Date: July 6, 2006 

Re: Administrative rules changes regarding interlibrary loan reimbursement  

 
Please find enclosed: 

Official hearing notice which includes the complete set of rule changes 
Hearing summary 
Copies of printed testimony provided 
Copies of email comments provided 

 
You will need to adopt these rule changes if you want to distribute the interlibrary loan stipends based on the 
fifty/fifty proposal that you passed at your August 2005 meeting.  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions.     Thank you for your consideration.   
 
 


